
Standardbred Improvement Program Consultation Form 

OVERVIEW 

The Standardbred Improvement Program (SIP) committee is soliciting feedback from 
participants on the overall breeding program and the flagship Ontario Sires Stakes (OSS) 
program to determine if improvements can be made for the 50th anniversary season in 2024. 

To ensure your voice is heard as the program moves into its second 50 years as an industry 
leader, please fill out the below form. 

As you respond, please keep in mind the SIP’s core mission of promoting the breeding of 
Standardbred horses in Ontario and providing economic incentives for breeders, owners and 
trainers to breed, buy and race in Ontario. 

When complete, please save a copy of the form and email to ssnyder@ontarioracing.com or 
print and mail to Ontario Racing, P.O. Box 160, Campbellville, ON L0P 1B0. 

NAME: ______________________________________________________________________ 

EMAIL ADDRESS: ____________________________________________________________ 

I AM A (check all that apply):  

Breeder Owner Trainer Driver Caretaker Bettor 

Other 

QUESTION #1: What are the greatest strengths of the Standardbred breeding program and/or 
OSS? Please explain why each element listed is a strength. 
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QUESTION #2: What elements of the Standardbred breeding program and/or OSS need 
improvement to ensure they remain industry leaders in 2024 and beyond? Please explain why 
each element listed needs improvement. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 

QUESTION #3: Have creative ideas about the future structure and format of the Standardbred 
breeding program and/or the OSS? Detail them here. 
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